
From: Mark Hudak <Mark@mhudaklaw.com> 

Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 12:18 PM 

To: Julia Klein <jklein@cityofsanmateo.org> 

Subject: General Plan Update 

 
Julia - Please see the attached letter regarding the General Plan update and Leslie Street. A hard copy is being 

mailed to you. Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks. 

 
Mark Hudak 

Law Offices of Mark D. Hudak 

177 Bovet Road, Suite 600 

San Mateo, CA 94402 

(650) 638-2390 

Mark@mhudaklaw.com 

 
This communication and any attachments are confidential and privileged. They are intended for the sole use of the 

addressee. If you receive this email in error, you are advised that any use, disclosure, copying, or dissemination of it 

is strictly prohibited. Any inadvertent disclosure shall not compromise or waive the attorney-client or work product 

privileges. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender at the above email address or 

telephone number. 


